
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

11 June 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Following our survey last week, we are pleased to announce that as of Monday we will begin to 

offer tutorials to students using Google Meet, a free piece of software that is already part of their 

student account. 

 

To see when their sessions are, students will need to log on to the school website and click the 

Calendar icon to view their school calendar. In the calendar is also the link to join the session, 

which they click on at the start of the session. 

 

Our aim with these tutorials is to explain the home learning that has been set and offer feedback, 

help and guidance. We will be reviewing the sessions and how to make the most out of them on 

an ongoing basis, and we welcome your feedback on this to help improve this provision. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr H Ovenden 

Assistant Headteacher 

ovendenh@hartsdown.org 
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